From: Cullerton, Timothy 
Sent: Monday, December 30, 2013 11:53 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Montrose Deli Gift Basket

Hi Steve,

 

The gift basket (picure attached) received from Montrose Delicatessen was sent to the Millenium Jesuit Polish Church for a needy family.

 

Have a Happy New Year!

 

Tim

Ald.Tim Cullerton
38th Ward

